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Terry Delikat

Sound Glass

5102 Auto Center Way
Bremerton, WA 98312

Dear Mr. Delikat,

The Washington Patriot Construction, LLC (WA Patriot) team that collaborated on the Install Elevator
and Remodel B433; Neil, Ken, Cathy, and Mike, would like to personally recognize your team’s
contribution to the success of this project. The project with the multiple unknown conditions and design
challenges presented a unique opportunity. The continued support we received from you and your team
contributed to make this project a success.

WA Patriot recognizes that the success of any project relies on strong partnerships with dedicated
companies like Sound Glass. Your efforts to work through the project goals and schedules exemplified
WA Patriot’s Teamwork Attitude and Approach.

We would like to specifically thank you and Tim Johnson for your efforts on the project. The B433
phasing schedule was significantly challenging, and you and Tim Johnson both worked with the WA
Patriot team to develop solutions, work through options, and get the job done, despite multiple changes
in the schedule. Through your efforts, in working with Ken, we were able to get this done on budget,
ahead of schedule, and most importantly safely. Flexibility and adaptability are the keys to success on
any project and your team displayed both in abundance.

Please accept our gratitude and recognition for your team’s commitment and dedication to the success of
the project. Sound Glass continued partnership and outstanding performance resulted in another
successful outstanding project. We truly look forward to continuing our partnership with you and
Sound Glass on future projects.

Sincerely,
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Neil Shaw Ken Tepley Cathy Hall Mike Vose
Project Manager Superintendent QC Manager Foreman/SSHO
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